
 

 

  
Church Life News 

August 2025 

 

There's a lot going on, come join us as we grow in Christ together! 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES/EVENTS: 

August 7 - Sonshine Parent Night 5:30 pm - 6:30 pm 

August 8 & 9 -- Georgia Baptist Disaster Relief Training 

August 10 -- Tethered Returns 

August 10 -- Fostering As One informational meeting after church. 

August 11 -- Sonshine Student Open House 9:00am - 10:00am 

August 16 -- Choir Retreat from 9:00am-2:00pm 

August 19 -- There's Hope for the Hungry Distribution 

August 23 -- Churchwide Vision Dinner with Building Campaign Information. 5:30 pm in the 
Fellowship Hall 

August 24 -- Church Conference @ 2:00 pm 

September 1 -- Church office closed for Labor Day 

September 4 -- Thursday Morning Ladies Bible Study Begins @ 10:00 am (The Way of Wisdom) 

September 4 -- Precept Ladies Study begins @ 6:00 pm (1Chronicles & 2nd Samuel) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are hosting regional training on August 8-9. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

If you are a student at UNG, we are having our kick-off this coming Sunday, August 10th in the 
Fellowship Hall at 11:00 am Join us and see what the Tethered Family is all about! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We'll be distributing food for those in our community in need on August 19th. Volunteers are 
welcome. Please reach out to Gloria O'Neal for more information.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please note a time change to our programs. Children and Adult alike will all begin at 6:00 pm 
and end at 7:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to submit Property Request Form  

 

 

 

 

 

https://dv6868cab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ajk57A9dRuSn6YavrOe4RwJ2R-3MhPj9B5Qybllm1_W6san8ShlSZIbyGXpodOgbzztU8sgv8oSj0EYKuid3Bmt0_d902nTPttVdKuEbnbniWDpnU9NCXmoRyT9ej_IzL_TaKisZkV0_J-LqVqx8pKGQ-p3xfzz2lHHcFRDjm3YgvYhqBcVeN7S2QqcWQXM543s-hv-IpeDKHAx_qGkrDBC4Y65cVEW1L1E3Saeo4uAGKQFvzlf6cxPbJn8A4HTheM2FviYeImc=&c=XVhFuBJdvYqqNHlO19DR4aB58pOu53iYINnuR-1J5zB87bOz-0jBEg==&ch=MfDW1lhgxrxAG6unIL25z61eK_bxeblNLr070RYxdqK96w90D6lSPw==


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

On July 29th, 2025 we were able to reunify a family. This was a long time coming and a year ago 
it appeared almost not possible. Thank you for your generosity in gifts for the Reunited Family 
Basket on such a joyous occasion. 

 

Lanae & Courtney (DFACS Lumpkin County) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What do 600 soccer balls and pumps, 600 jump ropes, 300 jingle bell wristbands, school 
supply kits, Play Dough, bead kits, water bottles and more have in common? They are ready to 
be placed in the Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes in November. But there are so many 
more things that we want to add in order to fill up the boxes. It's early, but in order to buy 
things in bulk, we have to start early.  



Please consider giving to the Operation Christmas Child project through the church so we can 
fill as many boxes as possible. You can write a check to the church designating OCC, or give 
online through Realm and use the drop down arrow until you find Operation Christmas Child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting our Community Free Clinic! This year's Supper served over 1000 
dinners across the 4 participating churches and 283 here at DBC. What a blessing! We raised 
over $57,000 for our health clinic that benefits people here in our own town who may not be 
able to afford medical care. Thank you to everyone who purchased a meal and for caring for 
your neighbors. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


